
 

 

Thomas (Tom) Dingle – August 6,1936 – August 22, 2022 

BC Athletics remembers Tom Dingle and thanks Tom and Family for the contributions, 

support and commitment to Athletics/Track & Field and the opportunities provided to the 

youth of Vancouver Island and throughout British Columbia. 

Tom’s work with the Junior Development Program (Committee and Statistician) and the 

Track & Field Meets on Vancouver Island had a great impact on the development of 

Track & Field. As a member of the BC Athletics Board of Directors he brought that 

passion, knowledge, and commitment to the governance of the sport in BC.  

Tom’s energy and dedication also evident in the co-development and leadership of the 

Peninsula Track & Field Club and the Vancouver Island Athletics Association (VIAA).  

Tom was a tireless supporter of Athletics/Track & Field and was recognized by BC 

Athletics in:  

• 2010 as the BC Athletics Executive of the Year 

• 2015 the recipient of the Jane Swan Award  

• 2014 Induction into the BC Athletics Hall of Fame in the Builder Category. 

 

Tom has left an endless legacy for the Sport of Athletics/Track & Field in British 

Columbia and Canada. He will be remembered by the many athletes and coaches who 

had the opportunity to be coached and mentored by him, or to have worked together as 

an Official or Club Executive.   

 

Thank you Tom. 

 

 


